
 ​JOHN JAY DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, November 24, 2020  

Today is day 4 

We will be following periods 5-8 today 
  

  

Thoughts for your day…  

“There is always something to be grateful for.”  

I hope everyone has a very happy and healthy Thanksgiving!” 

  

  

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the 

Republic for which it stands  

One nation, under God  

Indivisible with liberty and justice for all!  

  

  

  



GAY STRAIGHT ALLIANCE:​ meeting ​IS CANCELLED FOR Today. We 
will resume to our normal schedule next Tuesday at 2:30 pm in the Google 
Classroom. Students can contact Mrs. Murtaugh if you need access.  

  

  

  

BOCES STUDENTS​:When school is in session, If you are an ​AM Boces​ Student 
and would like to purchase breakfast please arrive at the cafeteria by ​7:30 am​. You 
will have from 7:30-7:45 to eat your breakfast. 

If you are a ​PM Boce​s Student and would like to purchase Lunch Please arrive at 
the cafeteria by ​10:30 am​.  You will have from 10:30-10:45 to eat your lunch. 

  

  

The John Jay FFA​ is having a Holiday Plant Sale of Poinsettias, Cyclamens and 
Wreaths. Please click on the links for info and order form ​ ​FFA Holiday Plant Sale 
2019 (1).pdf​ AND​ ​John Jay High School FFA 2020 Holiday Plant Sale Cover 
Sheet 

  

Attention juniors​! Show class spirit and order your ​Jay Nation Class of 2022 
apparel! Order ​deadline is Monday December 7​. No delivery fee!  

https://jaynation22.itemorder.com/sale  

Email any of your class officers with any questions. 

  

  

  

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1EEe_7jBKQ2mbPzKKiufgvPwx--yxF7mx
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1EEe_7jBKQ2mbPzKKiufgvPwx--yxF7mx
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1EEe_7jBKQ2mbPzKKiufgvPwx--yxF7mx
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1pSD8DcucRI1I06rC0ns10U0QaJOKibnGRjGmx4fs9Qg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1pSD8DcucRI1I06rC0ns10U0QaJOKibnGRjGmx4fs9Qg/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1pSD8DcucRI1I06rC0ns10U0QaJOKibnGRjGmx4fs9Qg/edit
https://jaynation22.itemorder.com/sale


Math Honor Society​ will be offering ​virtual peer tutoring,​ beginning on ​Wed. 
Dec. 2​.  Tutoring request forms can be filled out in our Peer Tutoring google 
classroom:  the code for the classroom is p4oznj4  

  

GIRLS BASKETBALL​: Attention any girls interested in playing basketball. 
Please ​email Coach Brooks at Lawrence.brooks@wcsdny.org ​to get more 
information about our upcoming open workouts.  

 

VARSITY BOWLING  ​Anyone interested in trying out for JJ Bowling please 
contact Coach Harden (​amanda.harden@wcsdny.org​) for more information. 

  

Working Papers: will be handled via email until further notice.To obtain your 
working papers, email lisa.cannizzaro@wcsdny.org, and she will send you the 
application and instructions, and your working permit will be mailed out to 
your home address.  

  

Attention Juniors and Seniors​. All approved seniors have had their parking 
passes mailed to them. Juniors, will have their parking passes distributed to them 
on their first day of school during homeroom. Interested in parking at John Jay? 
Register in FamilyID​. You will need to upload a picture of your license and 
registration. 

  

  

YEARBOOK SALES:​ The 2021 Yearbooks are now on sale. Go to Jostens 
Yearbooks to order your yearbook. In order to add more content and make it more 
valuable, yearbooks will not be delivered in the Spring but will be shipped 
individually in August to your home. When ordering a yearbook, please make sure 
your home address is correct.  



Deadline to order a yearbook is June 1, 2021  

YEARBOOK PARENT ADS​: Senior recognition ads are now available for 
purchase. Visit the Jostens website to place your ad. Parent ads are due by 
February 11, 2021 

  

  

HEALTH OFFICE REQUEST​ All 9th and 11th grade students need to submit an 
updated physical (within the past year) to the Health Office per New York State 
Law. Please email copy of physical to Christine.Spinelli@wcsdny.org, or 
Marcella.Rowland@wcsdny.org You can also fax the health office directly: 
845-897-8694 


